

St Mary's R.C. Primary School, Meadowside Newsletter

'Growing, loving and learning in the arms of Mary'

Tel: 0191 553 6087 Fax: 0191 553 6088

Date: Friday 23rd June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

St Mary's RC Primary PTA Summer Fair

Please don't forget to join us tomorrow Saturday 24th June 2017, for our Summer Fair!!

12pm - 3pm All welcome

Come and join the fun!
There will be: animal petting area, plant stall, candy floss stall, BBQ, refreshments, Bouncy Castle, face/nail painting, lots of exciting games and stalls including our Grand Prize

Raffle and much, much more!

Hope to see you there!

KS1 FUN NIGHT

On Thursday 29th June 2017 there will be a "Fun Night" for KS1 from 3.30pm until 5.00pm. Tickets cost £2.50 and can be purchased from the office.

SOCIAL MEDIA

Mrs Stephenson has spoken to all the children re the current 'trend' of sending 'chain mails'. She has explained the effect such mails can have on children and has asked that none of our children send any 'chain mails'.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY

St Cecilia's Church - Saturday 24th June 2017 - 6pm Mass St Mary's Church – Sunday 25th June 2017 – 10am Mass

PARKING

Can we please remind people not to park over the car park gates! Please find a safe place to park when bringing your child/children to school. Thank you.

JUNE 2017								
MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY	SUNDA		
26 • Y6 Youth Village • Year 3 PE Day • Rockband	27 • Y6 TRANSITION DAY - St Robert's • Y6 Rounder's @ St Anthony's	28 • Y6 TRANSITION DAY – St Robert's • Wednesday Drama Y4/5/6	29 • Guitar PM	30 • Violin • Keyboard • Friday Drama Y2/3	1	2		
Karate Drums/Brass/Woodwind Guitar (pm)	Y3/4 Golf @ Washington Chess Club Choir Practice & Choir Meeting Reception, & 6 PE Day	Y6 Sports Day @ St Anthony's Year 5 PE Day	Reception, Year 4 PE Day	Year1 & Year 2 PE Day				
3 • Y6 GIRLS TRANSITION DAY – St Anthony's • Y6 BOYS TRANSITION DAY – St Aiden's	4 • Y6 GIRLS TRANSITION - St Anthony's • Y6 BOYS TRANSITION - St Aiden's	5 • Y6 GIRLS TRANSITION – St Anthony's • Y6 BOYS TRANSITION – St Aiden's	6 • Guitar PM	7 • Violin • Keyboard • Friday Drama Y2/3	8	9		
RockbandKarateDrums/Brass/WoodwindGuitar (pm)	Chess Club Choir Practice & Choir Meeting	Wednesday Drama Y4/5/6 Y5 Girls Football @ Hetton	Y5/6 Girls Gymnastics - Finals	Year1 & Year 2 PE Day				
Year 3 PE Day	Reception, & 6 PE Day	Year 5 PE Day	Reception, Year 4 PE Day					
10 • Rockband • Karate • Drums/Brass/Woodwind	11 • Chess Club • Choir Practice & Choir Meeting	12 • Wednesday Drama Y4/5/6	• Guitar PM	14 • Violin • Keyboard • Friday Drama Y2/3	15	16		
 Guitar (pm) Y5 Rounders @ Farringdon Year 3 PE Day 	Reception, & 6 PE Day	Year 5 PE Day	KS2 Sports Day Reception, Year 4 PE Day	KS1 Sports Day Year1 & Year 2 PE Day				

Holidays – School Closed

INSET Day - School Closed

Bank Holiday - School Closed

After- School Clubs

Music Lessons





Sports Events

Website: www.smrc.school Email: info@smrc.school

	NEW CLASS LIST FOR SEPTEMBER 2017							
Current Class	Current Teacher		New Class 2017/18	New Teacher(s)				
			Nursery	Mrs Harris				
N-AM	Mrs Robson/ Mrs Gregory	to	F1	Mrs Robson/ Mrs Gregory				
N-PM	Mrs Robson/ Mrs Gregory	to	F2	Mrs Jackson				
F2	Mrs Jackson	to	13	Mrs Collingwood				
F1	Mrs Harris	to	14	Mrs Robinson/Mrs Paget				
14	Mrs Robinson/Mrs Paget	to	15	Miss Watt				
13	Miss Deehan	to	16	Mrs Clinton				
16	Mrs Clinton	to	J1	Ms McQuillin				
15	Miss Watt	to	J2	Mr Topham				
J1	Ms McQuillin	to	J3	Miss Simpson/Miss Finkle				
J2	Mr Topham	to	J4	Mrs Rumis/Mrs Carton				
J4	Mrs Rumis/Mrs Carton	to	J5	Mrs Cummings				
J3	Miss Simpson/Miss Finkle	to	J6	Mr Crow				
J5	Mrs Cummings	to	J7	Mr Roddy				
J6	Mr Crow	to	18	Mrs Duffy				

SPORTS DAY DATES

KS2 - 13TH JULY 2017 KS1 - 14TH July 2017

Foundation - 19th July 2017

Mrs Harris - F1 Nursery - 10am - Mrs Jackson - F2 Nursery - 2.15pm

More info to follow

TALK TALK' BAGS

Nursery parents – This is the last week that 'Talk Talk' bags will be sent out. Please return any that you have at home to the Nursery. Thank you

WELLBEING MONTH

UNCRC – Article 19 – You have the right to be protected and be safe

UNCRC – Article 24 – You have the right to the best possible health

On Thursday Y1 to Y6 watched a performance "Where are you now Johnny James?" about personal safety, including cyberbullying. Please talk to your children to ensure that your children receive this important message.

We would like to thank the PTA for financing the play.

On Friday we held our "Proud to be me" day. We all have so much to be proud of – our children have so many gifts and talents.

Kami, our Community Police Officer was available for the day to talk to children about anti-bullying and cyberbullying.

RIGHTS RESPECTING

On Thursday 29th June we are having our assessment for the Rights Respecting School Award.

UNCRC – Article 29 – You have the right to receive education to develop your personality, talents and abilities to the full, and to have respect for human rights.

ST MARY'S / PTA REMINDERS:

SAINSBURY VOUCHERS

The final day for Sainsbury vouchers is Monday 26th June 2017. Thank you for all the vouchers collected to date.

PTA 100 CLUB

Thank you to all those who have joined - if you are still interested in joining the PTA 100 Club, please email:

<u>stmaryspta100club@gmail.com</u> with your name and contact details and the PTA will be in touch.

Article 13 – Every child must be free to say what they think and to seek and receive all kinds of information.

THE "ENTERPRISE" CHALLENGE

During the month of June, each **Class** has been given £5 with a challenge to make it grow using enterprise.

At the end of June the £5 must be given back. Any profit on the £5 that the class make during June can be used and spent by the class.

ENTERPRISE CHALLENGE

As part of June's enterprise challenge, Year 3 are having a "photo booth with props".

This will be held in the Year 3 practical area during morning break as follows:

Mon - Year 3
Tues - Year 4
Wed - Year 5
Thurs - Year 6

Fri - open to all years, including years 1 & 2

Photos will cost 50p each, children can purchase more than one.

HOMEWORK QUESTIONNAIRE

You should have received a homework questionnaire – could this please be completed and returned by Friday 30th June 2017. Thankyou